
RABBITS AND RODENTS FROM NEW ZEALAND TO THE UNITED 

KINGDOM – information sheet 

 

 

No export certification is required for rabbits and rodents exported from New Zealand to 

the United Kingdom. An AWEC (Animal Welfare Export Certificate) is required. 

 

Please refer to the UK DEFRA (United Kingdom Department of Food and Rural Affairs) 

website below for further information about quarantine requirements. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/take-pet-abroad/overview 

 

https://www.gov.uk/take-pet-abroad/overview

